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DOH-Hillsborough Lifts Water Quality Health 
Advisory 
Bahia Beach, Ben T. Davis Beach, and Simmons Park Beach 
tests below unsafe level 
 
Contact:  
Claire Maher  
Claire.Maher@flhealth.gov 
813-559-4065 

 
Hillsborough County, Fla. — The Florida Department of Health in Hillsborough County (DOH- 

Hillsborough) is lifting the advisory for high bacterial levels at the following locations: 

Bahia Beach 
2513 W Shell Point 

Road, 
Ruskin, FL 33570 

Ben T. Davis Beach 
7650 W Courtney Campbell 

Causeway, 
Tampa, FL 33607 

 

Simmons Park Beach 
2401 19th Ave NW, 
Ruskin, FL 33570 

Tests completed on Wednesday, July 30, 2025, indicate that the water quality at Bahia Beach, 

Ben T. Davis Beach, and Simmons Park Beach show an acceptable level of Enterococcus 

bacteria established by state guidelines. Test results are available at 

FloridaHealth.gov/HealthyBeaches.  

For more information call 813-559-4065 or visit Hillsborough.FloridaHealth.gov. 
 
 

### 
 

About the Florida Department of Health 

The Department, nationally accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board, works to 

protect, promote, and improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, 

county, and community efforts. 

Follow us on X at @HealthyFla and on Facebook. For more information about the Florida 

Department of Health, visit FloridaHealth.gov. 

 

 

https://www.floridahealth.gov/environmental-health/beach-water-quality/
http://www.hillsborough.floridahealth.gov/
http://www.phaboard.org/?utm_source=floridahealth.gov&utm_medium=referral&utm_campaign=newsroom&utm_content=article&url_trace_7f2r5y6=https://www.floridahealth.gov/newsroom/2023/04/20230407-pinwheel.pr.html
https://twitter.com/HealthyFla?utm_source=floridahealth.gov&utm_medium=referral&utm_campaign=newsroom&utm_content=article&url_trace_7f2r5y6=https://www.floridahealth.gov/newsroom/2023/04/20230407-pinwheel.pr.html
https://www.facebook.com/FLDepartmentofHealth?utm_source=floridahealth.gov&utm_medium=referral&utm_campaign=newsroom&utm_content=article&url_trace_7f2r5y6=https://www.floridahealth.gov/newsroom/2023/04/20230407-pinwheel.pr.html
http://www.floridahealth.gov/?utm_source=floridahealth.gov&utm_medium=referral&utm_campaign=newsroom&utm_content=article&url_trace_7f2r5y6=https://www.floridahealth.gov/newsroom/2023/04/20230407-pinwheel.pr.html

